
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 15th April 2024 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Lunch menu – Week 3. 
 
Monday 15th April – Pupil returns to school. 
 
Thursday – RockSteady music lessons continue. 
 
Thursday – BFG Spring Disco. 
 
 
 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 25th March 2024 
3C –  97.22%               3W –  98.21% 
 
We have had a fun action-packed half- term and we can't wait to start exploring our 
new history topic Egyptians when we return to school in April. In the meantime, we 
hope you and the children enjoyed a well-earned break but please keep reading for 
10-15 minutes a day and a little bit of TTrocks, it makes a massive difference. 
 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 19th April at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
3C 
Kaiden 
Emilia  
Seren  
 
 
 
3W 
Isla P 
Isla-Florence  
Martha M 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 25th March 2024 
4K – 95.42%               4M – 92.5% 
 
Year 4 have enjoyed their last ukulele lesson this week. Therefore, if any children 
still have one of the loan ukuleles at home, please can these be returned to school 
as soon as possible so that we can return them to Edsential. Children will be 
bringing PE kits home to be washed over the holidays please can these be returned 
to school on the first day back.  
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



A gentle reminder that the Times Tables MTC test is rapidly approaching. However, 
we only have a small percentage of children practising this test on TTRS at home 
('Soundcheck'). Please can all children be encouraged to practise this at home as 
often as possible over the holidays and into next term so that they can be as 
prepared as possible for this test. 
 
We wish all our Y4 families a very happy Easter. 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss McKinney 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 19th April at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
4M 
Hendrix 
Poppy B 
Natalia Z 
 
 
4K 
Rosie D   
Reggie L 
Alex L  
 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 25th March 2024 
5W –  97.06%               5WO –  100% 
 
We're two thirds of the way through the year and Year 5 are making great progress. 
We are very proud of how hard they have worked. You all deserve a great Easter 
break. We look forward to seeing you all after the holidays. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 19th April at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
5W 

Adam B 
Anna G 
 
 
5WO 

Dexter T 
Sophia L 
Alice S 
 
 

 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 25th March 2024 
6D –  97.98%               6LW –  89.84% 
 
We hope you all enjoy a well-deserved Easter break over the next couple of weeks. 
School reopens on Monday 15th April and we look forward to seeing you all then. 
 



Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 19th April at 9:10am. The children 
receiving awards are:  
 
6D 
Holly D 
Erin D 
Zac M 
 
 
6LW 
Daniel O 
Arabel S 
Molly Mc 
 
 
 
 

 


